Diocese of Blackburn
Articles of Enquiry 2019

1) Do you have a regular (at least monthly) specific parish prayer group meeting?

1b) If yes, roughly what percentage of your congregation attend them?

2) Do you hold study groups at Lent?

2b) if yes, roughly what percentage of your congregation attend them?

3) How many house/small/growth groups do you have that regularly meet outside of the Lent
period?

3b) How many of these groups are led by lay people?

4) Do you hold an annual parish retreat or pilgrimage?

4b) If yes, roughly what percentage of your congregation attend?

5) Did your parish organise a visit to a Christian conference such as Greenbelt, Spring Harvest,
New Wine or Keswick in 20187

5b) If yes, roughly what percentage of your congregation attend?

6) Did any of your children/young people (aged under 18) attend a Christian residential event
in 2018 e.g. Diocesan Youth Camp, Greenbelt, Walsingham Youth Pilgrimage, Urban Saints,
CPAS?

6b) If yes, how many children/young people attended?

7) Does your parish provide opportunities for the ministry of Healing in public worship?

8) Do you have advertised times for hearing Confessions?

8a) If yes, roughly what percentage of your congregation are regular penitents?

9) Are any members of your congregation exploring a vocation to Ordained or Reader
Ministry?
9b) If yes, how many?
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